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LANTANA, FLORIDA 33462 

NATIONAL 	 588-0088 

ENQUIRER 

August 5, 1975 

Harold Weisberg, Esq., 
Cog d'Or Press, 
Route 8, 
Frederick, Maryland 21707 

Dear Harold, 

Thank you again for your help with our investigation 
into the authenticity of Hugh McDonald's book. 

Please find enclosed our payment of 000 as agreed. 

If you have any other disclosures about the possible 
conspiracy into President John F. Kennedy's assassination 
please keep us informed. 

With kind regards, 

Very truly yours, 

Ji4W:cg 

Enclosures 


